
 
 

Lanes open to traffic on the N2 section 17 from Toleni to 

Ibika 

 
 

Eastern Cape, 29 March 2018: The South African National Roads 

Agency SOC Ltd (SANRAL) would like to notify travellers that no 

construction activities is taking place on the N2 from Toleni (km 15.5 

at top of the Kei Cuttings) to Ibika at kilometre 44 (route marker) until 

Wednesday 4 April 2018 at 7:00am. 

 

All lanes of the N2 will be open to traffic. 

 

“Motorists are asked to plan their trips accordingly and to use 

caution when making use of the road,” said Mbulelo Peterson, 

SANRAL Southern Region. 

 

SANRAL apologises for any inconvenience caused. 

 

- Ends – 
 


